Shag



Rag

Important Reminders!!!!

Lynda Justice

Friday's at Masters

At the present we still have the lounge and a DJ available to us at Masters Lounge every Friday night but with the attendance of the past few months this could certainly change. With so many clubs losing their "homes" we should take stock of what we have (even if it is not to our liking at all times). Let's utilize this privilege to it's fullest and not wait until we lose it to find out how good it was.

March Business Meeting

Our March business meeting will be on March 15th at 8:30 at the Ramada Inn. Please come!

Newsletter

Please help us with articles for the newsletter! I am sure many of you have thoughts that you want to share with the rest of us so please submit them by the third (3rd) Friday of each month so they can be included.

S.O.S. Spring Parade

The parade for Spring S.O.S. will be held on Saturday April 20th at 2:00 p.m. We are still considering being a part of this in some capacity. We will need help and ideas.

1-800-SHAGGER

Have you called Southern Shaggers Limited? Do you know about the great magazine, and the many services they provide? Check them out. They can provide you with a lot of information, discounts, etc. when you need them. You can even order tickets to some parties and put them on your charge card. It doesn't get any easier than that!

Business Meet- ing Highlights

Lynda Justice

We had a short meeting before our Meals on Wheels kick-off party at Best Western. We briefly discussed:

- New date for Meet Area Shag club event.
- Whether to renew membership with Southern Shaggers Ltd. (yes)
- Spring S.O.S. parade.
- Who (other clubs) to send newsletters.
- Monthly meeting jackpot.

Welcome New Members

Howard Hicks

Curtis & Reba Davis (Welcome back)

1996 Officers

Committee Chairpersons

50/50
Jesse Justice 584-6826
Entertainment
Evelyn Turner 584-3451
Golf
Zane Gibbs 584-4278
Newletter
Martha Mobley 227-5195
Remembrance
Lynda Justice 584-6826
Telephone
Bob Maccia 226-8811

Advertise in the Shag Rag

		_
Business Card	\$15.00 3	months
(JanDec.)	\$55.00 1	year
1/4 page	\$30.00 3	
1/2 page	\$45.00 3	

It pays to advertise in the Shag Rag! And you'll be helping the club out, too!

Club Sponsors

The following businesses have agreed to give a 10% discount, unless other-wise indicated, to BSC members:

Asher-McAdams Drug Store **B & H Trophies** Best Western Motel (commercial room rate \$49 plus tax) Buck & Bass (except firearms) Candy Brooks Dance Studio Don's Music City (30%) Koury's Dress Shop Maxwell Volkswagen-Volvo-Suburu (parts only) Mike Flanigan's Clock Shop Modern Linoleum & Tile Co. Roses Discount Furniture (Discount given by Buzz Griggs only) Sawyer Exterminating Stainback's Florist Style Craft Interiors Western Charcoal Steak House (5%)

Be sure & take advantage of these discounts - especially since these businesses have been gracious enough to allow us these discounts!

Upcoming DJs

Roy Childress	3/01 3/08	Gerry Holland Mike Lewis	4/5 4/12
Jim Waye Roy Childress	3/08 3/15	S.O.S.	4/19
Joe Pope	3/13	Ann Andrews	-4/26
Rill Moore	3/29		•

Deepest Sympathy

The club would like to express it's sincere sympathy to Cookie Fogleman and her family. Cookie recently lost her Dad. Our thoughts are with you all.

The Shag community has lost a great! Shad Alberty recently lost his fight with lung cancer. He will certainly be missed in person but his spirit and gift to the Dance will live forever.

The Burlington Shag Club

- Was founded August 3, 1985
- Current membership is 132

- Annual dues are \$10.00 per person. The membership year runs from January thru December. You must be 21 years of age to join.
- Is a member of the Association of Carolina Shag Clubs.
- General Business Meeting is the third Friday of each month. Time and place of each meeting is published monthly in the Shag Rag.
- Meets for dancing every Friday night at Masters Tavern inside the Ramada Inn from 10:00 p.m. to 1:30 a.m.
- Shag Rag is published monthly and is distributed to club members, club sponsors and other shag clubs.
- Elections are held every November at the General Business Meeting. Installation of officers takes place at the Christmas party.
- Events scheduled for the year include: Birthday Bash every month 2 Golf Tournaments (1 fun & 1 benefit) "Meet the Area Shag Clubs" Dance, "Meals-on-Wheels Benefit" Dance, Summer Blast, Halloween party, Christmas party, and New Year's party.

Meeting Jackpot

Lynda Justice

It was decided (by those in attendance) at our last business meeting that starting with our March meeting we would have a "Meeting Jackpot". Here is how it works; We will begin with \$25.00 (taken from 50/50 proceeds) in the jackpot and all current members names. During the regular meeting a name will be drawn and if the member whose name is drawn is present, he/she will win the \$25.00 and his/her name will go back in the drawing. If the member whose name is drawn is not present, his/her name will go back in the drawing and the jackpot will increase by \$25.00. The jackpot will continue to increase until it is won by a member who is present. At which time the jackpot will begin again at \$25.00. GOOD LUCK!

Enquiries??

Would anyone be intersted in dance lessons or a one day workshop? Both of these ideas have been recently suggested.

Also, I have heard complaints that we have no young folks coming out to join us. Would it be possible for those of us who have adult children to put something together to get them interested in the dance?

I still have had no suggestions of DJs. Have any?

Please let me hear your opinions. Lynda (584-6826)

Meals-on-Wheels Benefit

Comments gathered by Evelyn Turner

I was really impressed with the variety of music to choose from. We like being able to shag to both the band and DJs and we were already fans of the Part Time Party Time Band. Everything was so well organized and it was well worth coming from Danville. I enjoyed the silent auction and wish now we had come early enough for dinner. We thoroughly enjoyed it. Your club always makes us feel so welcome.

Sandra Strader Danville Shag Club

The Burlington Shag Club did a wonderful job bringing the shag and beach crowd together in one event. I thought it was a great choice in selection of the band and DJs. I like atmosphere of having both shag and beach music. It was nice to see new faces, and events like this help to promote the shag dance. Our junior shaggers appreciate being involved in this benefit for such a worthwhile charity.

Wade Adler Junior Shaggers Association

We had a great time. I enjoyed seeing everyone dancing to any kind of music we played, not just beach music. We stayed out and watched the exhibition dancers and they were just fantastic and the crowd was great. We really appreciate the opportunity to play for you and hope everyone enjoyed it.

David Spell, keyboard Part Time Party Time Band

Thank you to the Benefit Committee for all the great work you did for the success of the Meals On Wheels benefit dance. What a success it was! The band and the DJ's were great and everyone I spoke with really enjoyed them. The dance exhibitions were wonderful. One of the best parts was socializing with friends we have not seen in quite a while. But, most important we should really feel good

about the great contributions this will add to our community in aiding our senior citizens and shut-ins. Thanks again.

Joan Stewart Burlington Shag Club

We had a great time and really enjoyed it, but I was disppointed in two things. First, that those members who put so much time and work into organizing it did not get any recognition at the event and second, that not enough money was thrown during the exhibition. Other than that, it was a great night and a great benefit.

Ralph Johnson, Greensboro Burlington Shag Club

Feb. '95 - \$ 7,300.00

Feb. '96 - \$14,000.00

Good Job!!

Well another benefit has been completed and I can't begin to find the words to express how I feel about this event. As with every other year I just can't believe that we, the Burlington Shag Club, put on such a successful and elaborate (to me anyway) event. And, every year it just seems to get bigger and better! According to the figures given to me by Al, this year we had over 500 in attendance and raised \$14,000,00 for Meals on Wheels. So everyone who helped in this venture stop, take a minute to congratulate yourself and pat yourself on the back!! I am. We deserve it. Doesn't it feel great to know that we did so much good. And I bet that you don't even miss the time spent in helping. I know I don't.

Lynda Justice, President Burlington Shag Club

Friday night at Best Western was terrific. Joe Pope and Roy Childress were the DJs and they both played great music all night. The dance floor was filled almost all the time. People came from different areas, even though the weather wasn't quite so good. We were pleased to have some of the junior shaggers who put on a show both nights. Carol Oakley finally got one of the young men in her clutches and actually kept up with him! You would have thought she was a junior if you didn't know better!!!!

Saturday night was such a wonderful success. People were everywhere - in the ballroom, the DJ room, the hallways, at the bar. It was such a good feeling to see so many people enjoying the hard work of all of the committee members, and let me tell you, they worked very, very hard for weeks and months preparing for this event. I hate to mention names because I will probably leave somebody out, but you all did a tremendous job. The silent auction was filled with

wonderful things to bid on (don't I know it - my baby's chair was whisked right out from under me!). The band was great and the music in the DJ room was rockin' all night long!

The exhibition dancers on Saturday night were fantastic! Those kids, as well as the adults, were so good. I never knew that legs and feet could move so fast. Thanks to whomever for contacting these folks and getting them here for us.

Linda Maccia Burlington Shag Club

DJ Retires

Linda Maccia

As most of you already know or have guessed, I have retired from my dee-jaying career. Being a grandmother seems to have taken top priority in my life and believe me, it is better than wonderful!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support during the last 4 years. You'll never know how much I appreciated looking up from the DJ booth and seeing all your familiar faces, hearing your voices requesting songs, and of course, what would I have done without my "play lists"? I want to especially thank all of you who "followed" me when I played out of town and for different shag clubs in North and South Carolina. I have met so many nice and friendly folks, as well as seeing how other Shag Clubs operate.

I am selling my records, my 45's and my albums. I have approximately 100 45's left and approximately 125 albums left. All of the music, of course, is beach and shag. I would like to sell all the music for one price, or sell all the 45's for a price and all the albums for a price. If you are interested, please give me a call at home, (910) 226-8811 or at the office (910) 279-6045.

Again, thank you all for your support and interest.

Charity Mixed Doubles Contest

Martha Mobley

The contest was held at Thirsty's Beach Club in Greensboro the last weekend in January. I danced in it for the first time. Had a ball! Last month I explained how a mixed doubles contest works. This time, I'll give you the results. On Saturday night, I drew "Cadillac" Jack Smith to dance with. On Sunday, Otis Harris drew me as a partner. I was lucky to have had two good dances. Candy Brooks danced in the contest, too. On Saturday night, she drew Virgil Fear (aka the Tazmanian Devil). I can't remember who she danced with on Sunday. The best dance of the weekend was on Sunday between Patty Jessup and Ronnie Shue. She towers above him. You had to be there to understand.

First Place Second Place Third Place Male
Jack Smith
Monty Simpson
Ronnie Shue

<u>Female</u> Susie Beaver Laura Burdick Jonnie Tomlinson

All the proceeds from this weekend went to the Hall of Fame Foundation.

Note To Burlington Dancers

Our apologies for the mix-up Wednesday, Feb. 21st. I called Burlington Rec. Dept. Thursday morning, and everything is set on GO for this Wednesday's classes. The Carousel Cloggers did not realize that we were scheduled to use the Home Builders Shelter.

We will only be able to get 5 classes for this session now, but I will try my best to teach everything you would have learned in the 6 week session. Your fee will be \$25.00 paid in full on Wednesday night. (The Rec. Dept. has asked me not to accept weekly payments because of accounting regulations with the City.) Checks should be made payable to the City of Burlington.

Times will still be:

7:45 to 8:30

Line Dance

8:30 to 9:15

Shag

Please spread the word to your friends that we are having the classes. I don't know how many people we lost because of the mix-up, but I would like everyone to know that we are at the Home Builders Shelter on Wednesdays!

I'm looking forward to seing you all again Wednesday, Feb. 28th!

Love, Candy Brooks

For more information on session dates, etc., call Candy at (910) 629-3013 or call the Burlington Rec. Dept. at (910) 222-5030.

Mother Nature Wins Reverse Raffle!

Evelyn Turner

It seems Mother Nature had control of things during the weekend of our "Meet The Area Shag Clubs" party. Since we had to postpone the party and have now rescheduled it for June 22nd, I would like to leave the raffle board as is and just pick up again on the rescheduled date. If there are any of you who want your money back, please let me know and I will refund it. Otherwise, we will keep everything all together and bring it out again in June. Thanks.

Next meeting
Friday, March 15th
Masters Tavern
8:30 p.m.
Jackpot drawing
You must be present to win!

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE A.C.S.C. MID-WINTER CLASSIC A.C.S.C. MEETING - JANUARY 13, 1996 N. MYRTLE BEACH, S.C.

- Jackie McGee announced that the response for the SOS Grand Nationals has been overwhelming and urged everyone to make their reservations soon also, urged each club to place an ad in the 1996 SOS Grand Nationals Program.
- Steve Baker, President of the Association of Beach & Shag Club DJs thanked everyone for using Association DJs over the past years.
- Past President pins were presented to twelve Clubs.
- P Norfleet Jones, representing DOIT announced that the Pavers were in place, together with the Palm Trees and colored walkways and it looks womderful. Some questioned why the Pavers were in the parking spaces and Norfleet announced that this fact was contained in everything that was published and the picture everyone received.
- We welcomed the O.D. Arcade & Lounge to the family of the A.C.S.C. Mid-Winter Classic.
- A.C.S.C. WINTER WORKSHOP will be in Atlanta, February 23-24, 1996. This is a required meeting for all Clubs.
- Mike Rink, A.C.S.C. By-Laws Committee Chairman, announced that the By-Laws have been reviewed and proposed changes will be voted on at the Winter Workshop.
- Lynn Northrup announced that we now have 98 regular members and 11 subscriber members for a total of 117 Clubs. She also urged all Clubs who will be undergoing area code and/or zip code changes to get in their update forms for the Directory.
- A lot of good things are happening within SOS There will be an SOS beach run during Fall SOS. There has also been a Line Dance Committee put together who will make an announcement at the Winter Workshop. 1995 SOS Financial Report looks good. DEADLINE FOR CLUBS TO RECEIVE SOS CARDS FOR \$30.00 IS ALL MUST BE POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN MARCH 1, 1996!!! Proposed changes to the SOS By-Laws have been voted on and passed. Copied will be handed out at the Winter Workshop.
- A.C.S.C.'s Second Annual SOS Parade will be held on the final Saturday of Spring SOS. All Clubs are urged to enter a float or march in the

- Choo Choo Shag Club was voted into the A.C.S.C. as a regular member. Judy's House of Oldies, Fat Harold's Beach Club, and the D.C. Hand Dance Club were voted in as Subscriber members. Atlantic Beach Shag Club has made application to become a regular member and will be voted on at the Winter Workshop.
- Mike Lewis of the Association of Beach & Shag Club DJs announced that they are accepting bids from Clubs wishing to sponsor a DJ Throwdown for a charity. As long as all profits go to a charity, the DJ Association will provide the Djs.
- Shirley Gough was presented a plaque for her dedication and work while Secretary of the A.C.S.C. from 1992-1995.

Prior to the Association meeting, Mike Rink preside over the first "New Presidents" meeting which was held to inform the new Presidents about the A.C.S.C and SOS.

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE S.O.S. BOARD MEETING MID-WINTER CLASSIC - JANUARY 12, 1996

- ➤ S.O.S. By-Laws were amended.
- ▶ S.O.S. Enhancement Committee has been busy creating some exciting new ideas of things to happen suggestions for the enhancement of the A.C.S.C.'s Parade; upcoming S.O.S. Beach Run to take place at S.O.S. Fall Migration 1996; and a Non-Pro Line Dance Competition.
- ▶ Icon Award nominations were announced and will be voted on at the Winter Workshop S.O.S. Board Meeting.



THE PRICE IS RIGHT COMMITTE

The S.O.S. Price is Right Committee has been charged with speaking to the hotel and condominium rental agents concerning the rising rental prices during S.O.S. and other Shag times; however, before we can do this we need your input and the input of your members. Enclosed is the original and one (1) copy of a questionaire and also a smaller copy for use in your newsletters. Please complete one (1) of the letter size questionaires and bring it with you to the A.C.S.C. Winter Workshop in Atlanta and turn it in upon your check-in for the Workshop on Saturday morning. Please give the remaining copy and the smaller copy to your Newsletter Editor and ask them to run it in your March Newsletter and ask your members to please respond to this questionaire.

If you have any questions, please call:

Lynn Northrup @ 803-756-3775 (evenings)

Hector Phifer @ 910-895-4470 (evenings)

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INPUT AND HELPII

जनसङ्ख्या स्थापन स्थापन क्षेत्रक करें के अस्ति के कार्य के स्थापन करें के कि

S.O.S. BEACH RUN SEPTEMBER 14, 1996 FALL MIGRATION 1 MILE FUN RUN 5 K AND 8 K

First Official S.O.S. Beach Run will be held the second Saturday of Fall Migration. This will be a T.A.C. Certified event in cooperation with RACE MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS of Marion, SC. Open to all runners local and throughout the Carolinas, shaggers and non-shaggers. Non-profit.

Race course starts and ends on the beach near the City Park, 2nd Avenue South in North Myrtle Beach (run South). Clearly marked courses with turnarounds at half way point each run.

Divisions: Male and Female, Pro and Non-Pro, Shaggers and Non-shaggers. Outstanding prizes for each division and for the A.C.S.C. Shag Club with the greatest participation.

Entry fees \$5 to \$15 based on division and choice of run. Official 1st Annual S.O.S. Beach Run T-Shirts as long as they last. Registration scheduled to begin during Spring S.O.S.

The S.O.S. Beach Run Committee will keep the A.C.S.C. Shag Clubs informed on forthcoming race and registration information.

A.C.S.C. Shag Club volunteers are needed to assist with Race Day Registration, Water Statio..., Refreshments, Prizes, Medical Team and as General Volunteers. Also Pre-Race Advertisement and Sponsorship. If you or your Club would like to help on a committee please write to S.O.S. Beach Run, P O Box 1988, Murrells Inlet, SC 29576.

REGISTRATION BEGINS AT SPRING S.O.S.

THE PRICE IS RIGHT COMMITTEE SURVEY

In an attempt to better understand your rooming needs during S.O.S., we would appreciate it if you would fill this out and return it no later than March 31, 1996 to: LYNN E. NORTHRUP, S.O.S. RECORDING SECRETARY/COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN, 417 CAROLINA DRIVE, LORIS, S.C. 29569.

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US - WE HOPE WE CAN HELP YOU!!
IF YOU HAVE STOPPED ATTENDING S.O.S IN EITHER THE FALL OR SPRING, DUE TO THE PRICES CHARGED FOR HOTEL, MOTEL, OR CONDO RENTAL, PLEASE EXPLAIN WHY:
WHAT AREA ARE YOU FROM: WHAT WOULD YOU FEEL WOULD BE A FAIR RATE TO PAY DURING YOUR STAY AT S O
SPRING S.O.S. FALL S.O.S.
HOW MUCH DO YOU PERSONALLY SPEND DURING YOUR TIMES AT S O.S?
WHEY DID YOU STOP STAYING THERE?
HAYE YOU STAYED ANYWHERE ELSE DURING YOUR TIMES AT S.O.S.7 IF SO, WHERE:
DO YOU DEAL WITH A CERTAIN RENTAL AGENT? IF SO, WHO:
WHO DO YOU RENT FROM WHEN YOU ARE AT THE BEACH?
HOW MUCH IS THE RENTAL RATE ON YOUR ROOM/CONDO?
HOW MANY PEOPLE NORMALLY STAY WITH YOU?
HOW LONG WOULD YOU LIKE TO STAY?
HOW LONG DO YOU NORMALLY STAY?
WHERE TO YOU NORMALLY STAY DURING S O.S.?
HOW LONG HAVE YOU BEEN COMING TO S.O.S?
THESE QUESTIONS PERTAIN TO YOUR HOTEL/CONDOMINIUM STAYS DURING S O.S.

"LINE DANCE COMPETITION FALL SOS"

COMPETITION DATES: SEPTEMBER 11th, 12th, 13th FINALS: SEPT. 14th TIME: 1:00PM - 3:00PM EACH DAY LOCATION: SOS CLUBS

TEAM REQUIREMENT:

- 1. EACH MEMBER OF THE TEAM HAS TO BE AN SOS CARD HOLDER
- 2. EACH TEAM IS REQUIRED TO HAVE BETWEEN 8 TO 12 MEMBERS
- 3. EACH TEAM HAS TO HAVE A NAME
- 4. AN ENTRY FEE OF \$5.00 PER PERSON WILL BE PAID UPON REGISTRATION
- 5. EACH TEAM WILL BE REQUIRED TO SUPPLY THEIR OWN MUSIC
- 6. NO COSTUMES WILL BE PERMITTED (TEAMS WILL BE ALLOWED TO DRIESS ALIKE)
- 7. EACH TEAM WHEN APPLYING WILL NEED TO SELECT THEIR PREFERRED DATE OF COMPETITION. THERE WILL BE A TOTAL OF 24 TEAMS WITH 8 TEAMS COMPETING EACH DAY. THE DAYS WILL BE FILLED ON A FIRST COME BASIS. THE TOP TWO TEAMS FROM EACH WILL COMPETE ON SATURDAY SEPT. 14TH
- 8. PRIZES WILL BE AWARDED
- 9. A DEADLINE FOR ENTERING WILL BE ANNOUNCED AND MORE INFORMATION WILL BE HANDED OUT TO THE SHAG CLUBS AT THE WINTER WORK SHOP.

FOR MORE INFORMATION YOU CAN CALL: SARA S. BENTON CHAIRMAN OF LINE DANCE COMMITTEE 1-910-371-0059

Committees

Entertainment

Rick & Evelyn Turner
Jonnie Ellington
Susan Harrell
Ralph & Sandy Johnson
George & Vicky Lewis
Faye & Ray Welch
Bob Maccia
Martha Mobley
Buddy & Dotty Whaley

Benefit

Al Fogleman
Jesse & Lynda Justice
Kevin & Susan Harrell
Rick & Evelyn Turner
Carol Oakley
Bob Maccia
Martha Mobley
Judy Vernon

Jonnie Ellington

Telephone

Bob Maccia
Peggy Childress
Ellen Dodson
Jonnie Ellington
Lynda Justice
Jane Williamson

<u>Golf</u>

Zane Gibbs Steve McHone Rick Turner

Newsletter

Martha Mobley Lynda Justice Evelyn Turner Susan Harrell

Please take a few minutes to answer the questions below:

March Birthdays

Jonnie Ellington	3/3
Merle Prim	3/3
Vic Gillespie	3/6
Carol McCauley	3/6
Ron Russ	3/7
Pat Gumula	3/10
David Satterfield	3/11
Cookie Fogleman	3/11
Nita Wilson	3/17

Happy Birthday

April Birthdays

	-
Betty Lintz	4/8
Mary Whaley	4/10
Dotty Whaley	4/11
Evelyn Turner	4/11
Jonnie Fuqua	4/11
Charles McKee	4/11
Bob Ware	4/13
Roy Childress	4/14
Al Fogleman	4/16
Reba Davis	4/17
Judy Hinshaw	4/20
Robert L. Wilborn	4/27
Zane Gibbs	4/29

You can soothe a sore throat by sucking on a whole clove the kind you use when baking a ham. Drinking warm decaffeinated tea sweetened with honey also helps.

Buddy Whaley, Vitality Digest, Feb. '96

Pay now, save later. Paying an extra \$100 every month shaves 10 years off the average 30-year mortgage.

Guys and their cars. Forty-eight percent of U.S. men spend between three weeks and three months shoping for a new vehicle.

It's not "ice milk" anymore. New Food and Drug Administration regulations require the frozen dessert be labeled "reduced fat", "low fat", or "non fat" ice cream.

Buddy Whaley, Vitality Digest, Feb. '96

Birthday Home Phone		Work Phone (hers)	(hers)	Employer		ipCode					SURLINGTON SHAG CLUB, INC. MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
---------------------	--	-------------------	--------	----------	--	--------	--	--	--	--	---

City, State,

Address

	Would you be willing to work on a committee if asked to help? Yes □	Yes□ No□	
П	Do you have a special talent you could contribute to the club? Yes ☐ No ☐		_
	Do you know the basic shag step? Yes ☐ No ☐ If "No", would you be interested in taking lessons? Yes ☐ No ☐		_
₹ E	Are you willing to have your name, address and phone number published on a membership list? (distributed to members only) Yes		
P	Please list any activities/ functions you would like the BSC to organize:		-
			-

7		
7.	1.	
c	2.	
ń	3.	

You were NOT a member last year) N e n (You were a member last year) <mark>Renewa</mark>
--

Membership Runs From January Through December

Date	NIX	Her number
o transfer	OT WELLE BELOW THIS LANE . FOR OFFICE USE	Date membership card issued
	DO	5

Mail to: Burlington Shag Club, PO Box 1174, Burlington, NC 27216-1174

Next Meeting Friday, 3/15/96 Masters 8:30 p.m. Jackpot Drawing You must be present to win!

Whaley, Buddy & Dotty 4615 Quarter Creek Lane Liberty, NC 27298





Shag Rag March, 1996



Burlington Shag Club, Inc. P.O. Box 1174
Burlington, NC 27216-1174
ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

Road Trip Information

March, 1996

- 1-3 5th Annual ABSCDJ Throwdown, NMB, SC
- 7-9 National Shag Championships, Studebakers, South Myrtle Beach, SC
- 15-17 Shag Classic 7, CSRA Shag Club, Augusta, GA
- 29-31 Shagattack, Fat Harold's Beach Club, NMB, SC

April, 1996

12-21 S.O.S. Spring Safari

May, 1996

- 10-12 Alabama Shag-A-Rama, Beach Shaggers of Birmingham,
- 18 Electric Storm '96, Flectric City Shag Club, Anderson, SC
- 19 17th Emerald Isle Beach Music Festival, Emerald Isle,
- 24-27 Grand Nationals Dance Competition, Atlanta, GA. Charlie & Jackie Production.

June, 1996

22 Meet the Area Shag Clubs, Burlington Shag Club, Ramada Inn, Burlington, NC

*** Sweet Virginia Breeze, Roanoke Valley & Martinsville Shag Clubs, Roanoke, VA

July, 1996

- *** Boogie & Bogie in the Pines, Sandhills Shag Club, Rockingham, NC
- 12-13 ACSC Summer Workshop hosted by the Moore Area Shag Society, Southern Pines, NC
- 26-28 Annual Shag Blast, Twin Rivers Shag Club, New Bern, NC

August, 1996

3 Summer Blast, Burlington Shag Club, Quarry Hills Country Club, Graham, NC

September, 1996

6-15 S.O.S. Fall Migration

December, 1996

21 Burlington Shag Club's Annual Christmas Party, Quarry Hills Country Club, Graham, NC